First, thank you for the work that you do to help all of the people in the State of Vermont.

My adult nephew has serious developmental disabilities. His parents are working with DDHI
(Developmental Disabilities Housing Initiative) in support of stable, long term housing for their
son and others with similar special needs.

| SUPPORT 10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by
Act 186. | support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, service-
supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,

Carol Trihy
South Burlington, VT



